FW: [EXTERNAL] Camping and Fee Concerns Tuesday,
February 20, 2024 3:10:29 PM

From: Pat Garrett <mailservices@sks.com>

Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 10:50 AM

To: Parks, NM, EMNRD <nm.parks@emnrd.nm.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Camping and Fee Concerns

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

Name
Pat Garrett

Email

Subject
Camping and Fee Concerns

Message

It is my understanding that you are considering making adjustments to park fees, more specifically
annual passes. | don't really support it but | am not against it. It has been a while since fees have been
raised but............... While | like to use several of our state parks my primary one is Elephant Butte.

Here is my issue, so many people abuse the self pay stations and there are no consequences for their
actions, this is lost revenue. Lets see some enforcement action here. If your Park Rangers are too busy,
get an MOU with State Police and have them assist you with enforcement.

2nd: | see so many people park their rigs on the beach (Primarily Lions). Most have an annual pass,
some post a day pass and some nothing at all. They literally leave them for several weeks or most of the
summer. No one drives out of the park and resets their camp sites. Again there needs to be some

accountability. Citations or even tow a few rigs, once word gets out the abuse will stop.

My point is this, if you want or need additional revenue, lets start with some enforcement, if you do this
than | fully support the increase.

Please see that this concern goes up the chain so they are aware and can deal with the matter.

Thanks



